
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—15th July 2022 

Current Attendance 

Reception—91% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for July is Hope 

 

 

 
 

 

Peter Pan 

On Thursday July 14th Year  6 performed their 
end of year play, Peter Pan. Everyone        
thoroughly enjoyed watching the performance 
and the children were fantastic. Their efforts 
and hard work certainly paid off. 

A reminder for Year 6 parents; the children 
have their leaver’s party on Wednesday 20th 
July at 5pm. The children have already had 
their invitations. 

Summer at last! 

It has been lovely to finally get a spell of 
some decent summer weather. The children 
loved their visit from the ice cream van to 
help them cool off. 

Don’t Forget… 

Sports day for the whole school will be held 
on Monday 25th July at 1pm. 

Year 6 leaver’s assembly is on Tuesday 26th 
July at 9.15am in the school hall. 

The school summer fair is at 3pm on     
Tuesday 26th July. 

We break up for the summer holidays on 
Wednesday 27th July. 


